
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: LAND TO THE SOUTH-WEST OF BARROW AND WEST OF 
WHALLEY ROAD, BARROW, LANCASHIRE – Full Planning 
Application for 233 dwellings and associated works. Notice 
under Article 14 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 
2015 
 
 
I refer to the above site in which we understand you have an 
interest. 
 
On behalf of our clients, Taylor Wimpey North West, we have 
submitted a planning application seeking full planning permission 
for 230 dwellings and associated works and are required under 
Article 14 of the above Order to serve notice on you. We are pleased 
to enclose a Notice under Article 14 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 
2015 and a Site Location Plan. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
GREG PEARCE 
Senior Planner 
 
 
 
Email: gpearce@davidlock.com  
 
Encl: Notice under Article 14 
 DWH/WRB/LP/00 – Location Plan 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th December 2018 
 
TWNW01 

Barrow Lands Company Limited 
c/o Boodle Hatfield 
240 Blackfriars Road 
London 
SE1 8NW 
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